
Request for Clarifications No. 1 

UNDP-RFP-OHR-2020-015: Graduate Programme 

 

This amendment serves to inform interested bidders about the following changes in the evaluation 

process: 

 

- Bidders whose proposals obtain at least 70% of the total of points obtainable during the technical 

evaluation stage will be required to deliver a presentation to the UNDP. 

 

- The presentation will focus on the proposed methodology and other points for which clarifications might 

be required based on the observations of the technical panel during the technical evaluation. The 

structure of the presentation will be designed by the UNDP and relevant bidders will be informed in 

advanced. 

 

- Not all proposals invited to deliver a presentation will necessarily be considered during the financial 

evaluation stage. When a presentation does not conform to the observations noted by the technical panel 

during the previously conducted technical evaluation, will be directly disqualified. 


